CAVALRY TRAINING DATES

Hi folks,

| have just spoken to Janet and the cavalry training dates for
this winter will be:

3rd & 4th November

1st & 2nd December

5th & 6th January 2002
2nd & 3rd February 2002
2nd & 3rd March 2002
6th & 7th April 2002

This means that we will be at Janet’s on the first weekend of
every month instead of the second weekend. Please accept
my apologies if this causes any inconvenience, but these are
the only full weekends that Janet has available. On the plus
~ side, however, this does mean that in theory we will have the
run of the yard. Janet is trying to arrange things so that she
only has one iarge group at her place on any given weekend.

See you all soon,

Ross




